
Minor Message series 3 no. 1 
Website update by Julian and Ash 

http://www.northwiltsmmoc.co.uk 

This year the Branch website, set up and maintained by Julian, has proved its 
worth as a stable platform and regularly-updated source of news and 
information for members.  On behalf of the Branch I would like to acknowledge 
the patient work that Julian and Ash have both put in recently to transfer its 
management and update its contents.  Ash is our new Webmaster. 

The home page is not changed: 

Under these tabs you will find contact details, branch events, and all the 
recent Newsletters, Minor Messages and Virtual Rally photos and reports. 

We would like to develop and improve the section in “Members” devoted to 
Branch Cars so your input would be welcome here. 

Alex is working on an update of the Regalia page. 

Links in Past Events go back to 2003 and Julian’s John O’Groat’s to Land’s End 
trip. You will also find photos of the Lord Mayor’s Show in 2004 and the Five 
Capitals Run in 2010 . 

There’s a lot of branch history here that we will revisit during our 40th 
anniversary year in 2021. 

So please if you have not visited the website recently, do have a look now. Your 
comments will help us to take it forward and also reassure Ash that his efforts 
are not in vain!
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